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January 8, 1963 

Mr . George L . Wilson 
2323 Cascade Road, S. W. 
Atlanta 11, Georgia 

Dear Mr . Wilson: 

I appreciate your petition expressing interest in 
the action taken by the City of Atlanta in closing 
Peyton and HarlandRoads . 

It is my sincere hope and belief that the problems 
in this _area m.ay be worked out to a mutually 
satisfactory conclusion. 
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Sincerely yours,. 

lv.;ln Alle~ Jr., 
Mayor 




